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Dear all, 
Sorry for delay in sending the newsletter. We have been waiting for the final program from the High 
Commission of Pakistan in relation to the COLORS OF PAKISTAN. However it is now an exclusive event 
at the UWA Uni Club and entrance to the event is by invitation on 28th June, 2018. 

Thank you very much for your attendance at our Eid event last week. The photographs are now 
uploaded on our YouTube Channel and facebook. The link to photographs is at 
https://youtu.be/fSqywk7bu90  The event was attended by the Shadow Minister for Multicultural 
Interests, Hon. Tjorn Sibma and Mr. Latheef Ebrahim from WA Police. Fateha was offered for Tayyab 
Azam, Taha Zaidi and the young infant of Mr. Irfan who recently lost their lives in tragic circumstances. 

It is now time to book your place for upcoming visit of Ms. Muneeba Mazari around Australia. (Details on 
next page). 
 
We are currently busy with the acquittal of two grants due by the end of this month. On Wednesday, our 
group is invited for a morning tea by the Commissioner of WA Police. Following this we will start 
working on August event Insha Allah. 
 
On a final note, Pakistani mangoes are in full swing at the moment in eastern states and Western 
Australia is still waiting. 

PIA NEWS FORTNIGHTLY 

https://youtu.be/fSqywk7bu90
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AROUND AUSTRALIA 

 

Nominations are now open for the 2018 Australian Human Rights Awards. 
The annual Human Rights Awards acknowledge and celebrate the achievements of the many 
extraordinary Australians who quietly advance human rights in the community. If you are 
inspired by an individual or an organisation because of their human rights work, nominate them 
for a 2018 Human Rights Award. 
  
There are nine award categories: 

 Human Rights Medal 
 Young People’s Human Rights Medal 
 Business Award 
 Government Award 
 Racism. It Stops with Me Award 
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 Media Award 
 Tony Fitzgerald Memorial Community Individual Award 
 Community Organisation Award 
 Law Award 

  
The Commission will present the 2018 Awards in Sydney on Friday 14 December 2018. 
Nominations close on Sunday 5 August 2018.WESTERN AUSTRALIA: 
Free digital literacy course  
Centacare Employment and Training are offering a free digital literacy course that will give 
participants computer skills needed for the workplace, to prepare them for employment or 
further education. Participants will: 

 learn how to use computers and gain confidence with new technology and devices 
 learn how to use Microsoft Office programs such as Word, Excel, Outlook and 

PowerPoint 
 develop a professional resume 
 learn how to use websites such as mygov, SEEK, and more. 

Duration: 20 weeks/200 hours in total Time: 8.30am – 2.30pm 
Location: 4/1236 Albany Highway, Cannington There are no start and finish dates for the 
program and students have the flexibility to learn at their own pace. 
 
#MENTORINGWITHOUTBORDERS 

There were about 10 employment opportunities were poste don social media. In addition, 

Australian Space Agency has just started recruitment and it is a great opportunity to get 

involved. The advertisement has been placed in the newspapers on Saturday.  

REVIVAL OF PAKISTANI CINEMA 

 

https://maps.google.com/?q=4/1236+Albany+Highway,+Cannington&entry=gmail&source=g
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